
 

Matt Kuehn replied Wed, 23 Jun 2021 at 7:06 PM 

To: "PDC Support" <pdc@pdc.wa.gov> 

Attached is a picture of my campaign flyer with a sticker attached to the top left with the proper "Paid 

for by" language. Also to be thorough, I have attached my printed campaign postcard with the same 

sticker attached to the top left corner. Do both of these examples meet the requirements?





 


